
 Riverbank Primary School  
      Dill Road 

Tillydrone 
ABERDEEN 

AB24 2XL 
 

Telephone 01224 483217 
                                                               Email: riverbank@aberdeencity.gov.uk or 

: pcriverbank@aberdeen.npfs.org.uk 
 Head Teacher: Mrs S Ironside 

 

 

 
 

The annual general meeting of the parent council will be held in 

school on MONDAY 18
th

 SEPTEMBER at 9.30 am. 
 

We would like to invite all parents/guardians of pupils at Riverbank Primary School to attend. 

 

Our current constitution allows 12 parent council members and if interest is expressed by 

more than 12 to join, the new council will be appointed by an election on the day. 

 

There are many ways to get involved including: joining the parent council, attending 

meetings, helping at fundraisers.  The most important is simply expressing opinions and 

keeping up to date with our progress. 

 
We would very much appreciate it if you could take the time to complete the note of interest 

form below and return it to school before Friday 15
th

 September. Thank you. 

Please tick any or all relevant:  
 

I would like to be a member of the parent council and will attend the AGM  ___ 

 

I would like to be a member of the parent council but will be unable to attend the AGM ___ 

 

I do not wish to be a member of the parent council but I would like to be kept up to date with 

decisions and meetings via email ___ 

 

I would like to help at fundraisers whenever I can and am happy to be contacted via email 

when an event is being organised  ___ 

 

Name:___________________________________________ 

 

Email address:_________________________________________ 

 

Phone number(optional):_____________________________________ 

 

Name of child/children attending 

Riverbank:________________________________________ 
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